
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The staff in Sunshine & Rainbow are planning to take the children on a day visit to the Noah’s Ark on Monday 

15th July.  

 

The coaches will leave school at approximately 9.00 a.m. and will return for the end of the day.   

 

The reason for our visit is find out about different animals and their habitats. It will also give the children an 

opportunity to see a variety of animals in close proximity in an outdoor setting. 

 

The cost of this visit will be £17 per child, which covers the admission to Noah’s park, a class talk and coach 

transport.  

 

All the children will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).  If your 

family is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order a packed lunch from the kitchen please 

complete the slip below.   They will need to wear sensible shoes (no crocs or open-toed sandals).  A sun hat and 

sun cream will be essential if it is a hot day. 

 

We ask that parents use our preferred method of payment Parentpay TO MAKE PAYMENTS 

AND GIVE PERMISSION but if you really would rather not do this, then please send cash in a named 

envelope. (You do not need to return this slip if paying by parent pay).  

 

Please send this in by Friday 21st June.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Nesbitt and Miss Harrison  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………………………….        CLASS…………………………………………………… 

  

I would like my child to be included in the visit to Noah’s Ark   

I enclose £         
              

    

My family is entitled to free school meals and I would like to order a packed lunch.   

 

         

Signed…………………………………………………………………………… 
 


